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CHICAGO, Dec. 6, 2016 /PRNewswire/ -- Boeing (NYSE: BA) today issued the following statement regarding the
Air Force One program:

"We are currently under contract for $170 million to help determine the capabilities of these complex military
aircraft that serve the unique requirements of the President of the United States. We look forward to working
with the U.S. Air Force on subsequent phases of the program allowing us to deliver the best planes for the
President at the best value for the American taxpayer."
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